
 

Luncheon Guest 
Candidate Introductions 

Catered by:  

 

 

 

Please bring your favorite dessert.  

Sponsored by the Crime Control and 
Prevention District 

       April  2019 

Calendar 
 

April 7 

• Burton Hill Baptist Church Dedication of 

New Building—11 AM 

April 9 

• Community Luncheon - Noon 

• Candidate Introductions—12:30 PM 

• CCPD—5:30 PM 

• Finance Meeting—6:00 PM 

• City Council Meeting—7:00 PM 

April 14-20 

• 911 Telecommunicators Week 

April 15 

• Ms. Jones’ Birthday Party —10:30 AM 

April 16 

• Candidate Forum—6:30 PM 

April 21 

• Westworth Church of Christ and Burton 
Hill Baptist Easter Sunrise Service—

7:00 AM 

May 4th, 2018 General Election 

The City will hold a General Election on Saturday, May 4, 2019. The ballot will 

appear as follows: 

• Mayor: John Davies and Kelly Jones  
• Place 1: Rosa Mendez, Unopposed 
• Place 5: Nyles Nielsen and Christina Cowden  
Candidates for the 2019 Election have been invited to participate in the 
following events: 

Candidate Introductions 
 

Tuesday, April 9th, at 12:30 PM at the monthly community luncheon in the 
Community Room. The Chief of Police will emcee and the City Secretary will 
serve as moderator. Candidates will be given the opportunity to introduce 
themselves and address the audience. Citizens will not be given the opportunity 
to ask questions at this event. 
 

Candidate Forum 
 

Candidate Forum held on Tuesday, April 16th, at 6:30 PM, in the Council 
Chamber. The City Secretary will act as emcee and moderator. Questions that 
were submitted via the Question Submission Form mailed last month will be 
categorized, compiled, and asked of each candidate. Citizens are encouraged to 
attend and listen to the candidate answers at the forum. However, during the 

forum questions will not be taken from the floor.  

If you have any questions, please contact the City Secretary at 817-710-
2526 or bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com  

Burton Hill Baptist Church 

Burton Hill Baptist Church invites you to join them for the Dedication of the New 
Church Building on Sunday, April 7, 2019 at 11:00 AM. Lunch will follow the 
service. They are located at 308 Burton Hill Road, Westworth Village, TX 76114 

(directly across from City Hall.)  

They will also be hosting an Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 20 at 2 PM 
and an Easter Sunrise Service on April 21 at 7:00 AM behind Burton Hill 
Elementary School, followed by breakfast at the Westworth Church of Christ 

at 7:45 AM.  

mailto:bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com


 

 New Notification Program 

The city has launched a new email and text notification system. This system 
allows residents who have opted-in to receive updates from the City directly 
to their email and/ or phones.  In order to begin receiving these notifications, 
visit the City website and click “Sign Up for Notifications” in the top right 
corner. Here you will be prompted to enter an email address. After you have 
done so, it will give you the option to also add a phone number (standard 
text rates apply) and select which topics: • Council and Committee Meetings,  
• Emergency Management, • Events and Activities, and • News and 
Announcements, you would like to subscribe to and by which delivery 
methods you would like to receive them. You may change these settings at 
any time.  

Flea Prevention Tips 

Fleas are not only unwanted pests, but can also carry 
harmful diseases. Tarrant County Public Health 
Department has provided some tips on how to prevent 

them around your home: 

• Keep yards clean and clutter-free so rodents, 
opossums and stray cats cannot live in the area. 

• Do not leave pet food out at night. It attracts other 
animals. 

• Prevent rodents from living inside a home. They 
carry fleas. 

• Treat pets regularly for fleas with a veterinarian-
approved flea control product. 

• Use a commercial flea control product before 
beginning rodent control in a house or yard. Fleas 
will search for new hosts when rodents die. 

• Wear gloves and insect repellent when handling 
sick or dead animals. 

• Use insect repellent when hiking, hunting, 
camping or engaging in outdoor activities. 

Library Services  

The Westworth Village Library Services are provided 
through a reimbursement program with the Fort Worth 
Public Library. Westworth Village residents may be 
reimbursed for the cost of a Fort Worth Nonresident 
Card by following the instructions below: 

Visit any Fort Worth Library branch and apply for a 
Nonresident Card 

Adults: Provide verification of identity and current 
address and pay $50 annual fee. 

ISD Students: Provide verification of student enrollment 
in ISD. There is no fee, but requires parent’s or 
guardian’s signature. 

How to be Reimbursed for Fee Paid: 

• Visit the Utility Department. 

• Complete the Request for Library Reimbursement 
Form and provide required documentation. 

• A credit in the amount paid will be put on your utility 
account. 

• Reimbursements can be made annually and only for 
the amount paid. 

Ms. Jones’ Birthday Party 

Westmore Senior Living is inviting 

residents to a party honoring the 

101st birthday of Ms. Theda Ruth 

Waters Jones, born April 15,1918. 

The party will be held on Monday, 

April 15 at 10:30 AM at The 

Westmore on the assisted living 

side located at 25 Leonard Trail, 

Westworth Village, TX 76114. 

911 Telecommunicators Week 

National Public Safety Communicators Week is April 

14th—20th. We encourage citizens to show their 

appreciation for our Westworth Village Dispatchers. 

We rely on their vigilance and 

preparedness 24 hours a day, 

365 days a year to ensure the 

safety and security of our 

community. We thank them 

for all that they do. 


